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#WorkforceWednesday: Providing Answers to Your Global
Workforce Questions, Executive Compensation and COVID-19,
WARN Act [PODCAST]

Article By:

Employment, Labor, Workforce Management

As employers continue to navigate the COVID-19 pandemic, many executives are taking pay cuts or
forgoing pay to help businesses stay afloat. This is affecting executive contracts and compensation
packages, and could result in significant changes in the future. Attorneys Gretchen Harders and Rina
Fujii tell us more.
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